
Brightstar Corporation 
9725 NW 117th Ave.,Miami,Florida,United States,33178 

Tel: 1 305.921-1470 ; Fax: 1 305.863-3367 

 

Date: October 12, 2012 

 

Statement 

 

We, Brightstar Corporation, states that our device, FCC ID: WVBASN52. The label will put under 

the battery inside the battery compartment and it is visible to the users as they purchase the products 

and install the battery. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Welton Giolo 

 


